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Via E-mail 

 
Dear Cabinet Secretary, 
 
ChatGPT 
 
At its meeting on 15 March 2023, the Committee discussed correspondence it had 
received highlighting the issue of artificial intelligence, specifically ChatGPT, and its 
potential impact on coursework assessments. 
 
The Committee is mindful that learners and examiners will soon be embarking on 
their exam diets. It therefore agreed to write to you for the Scottish Government’s 
view on these issues. 
 
The Committee would welcome your response by Wednesday 19th April 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sue Webber MSP 
Convener 
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